Flinty Fell Class Newsletter Entry Autumn Term 2024
We are delighted to share with you all the wonderful activities and learning experiences that the Year 5/6 class, Flinty Fell, has been engaged in over the past few weeks. Our students have shown super enthusiasm and commitment across all subjects, and their progress is commendable.
In Literacy, the children have been deeply immersed in our class novel, "The Adventures of Odysseus." This epic story has not only captivated their imaginations but has also sparked a flurry of creativity. The students have crafted their own Greek myths, demonstrating their understanding of narrative structure and character development. Additionally, they have composed informative non-chronological reports on Ancient Greece. It has been heartening to see how much research they have undertaken, where many students have taken the initiative to explore beyond the classroom resources. The quality of the reports has been excellent, with many children incorporating fascinating facts and details that have made their pieces stand out.
In Maths, we have been focusing on the Four Operations, ensuring that students feel confident with their addition, subtraction, multiplication, and division skills. Their hard work is paying off, and we have recently transitioned into the topic of fractions. The children have approached this challenge with determination and enthusiasm, and it's inspiring to witness them work collaboratively to solve problems. They are learning to add and subtract fractions with like denominators and are beginning to understand mixed numbers. Keep up the fantastic work, Flinty Fell!
In Science, we have been investigating the circulatory system, exploring how blood circulates through the body. Our studies have included exciting practical activities, which have allowed the children to model blood flow and learn about the heart's function. The class has also been analysing the effects of healthy versus sedentary lifestyles on our bodies. It is heartening to see how engaged they are, and many students have shared their thoughts on how to lead healthier lives, showcasing their growing understanding of the importance of health and fitness.
Art and Design Technology have also provided a creative outlet for our students. Over the last few weeks, the children have designed and created their own pottery inspired by ancient Greek pieces. Their creativity knows no bounds, and the results have been truly impressive! 
In Performing Arts, we are busily preparing for our Christmas Production, "I'm Gonna Shine!" The energy and excitement in the classroom are palpable as the children rehearse their lines, practice their songs, and master their dance routines. Each child is bringing their own sparkle to the production, and we cannot wait to showcase their hard work to all of you.
In Physical Education, the children have experienced a variety of sports, including Tag Rugby, Football, Dodgeball, and Badminton. Participation in these activities has not only improved their physical skills but has also fostered teamwork and sportsmanship amongst the class. 
Our Religious Education lessons have encompassed an exploration of Sikhism, where students have gained a broader understanding of various faiths. They have engaged in stimulating discussions about beliefs and practices, and comparisons have enriched their learning experience. 
We are also incredibly proud of our students for their involvement in various recent events. They participated in Children in Need activities, contributed to Anti-Bullying Week initiatives, and even took part in Wheelchair Basketball sessions. The success of the Cross-Country Championships in Penrith was a notable highlight, with many students representing our school commendably. The involvement in the Remembrance Services was handled with great sensitivity, and the contributions made during Harvest Festival showcased their generosity and community spirit.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Flinty Fell have demonstrated so much hard work and dedication throughout the Autumn term. The children always encourage each other to strive for excellence while supporting one another along their learning journeys. As always, thank you for your continued support and collaboration during this busy and fruitful term.
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